OSCAR MAYER FOODS CORPORATION

February 11, 2010

TO:  Anthony Fernandez, P.E.
Department of Public Works
Engineering Division n
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd
Madison, Wi, 53709

FROM: Kathy Bullis, Kraft Foods
'SUBJECT: Proposed Bike Path

In October of 2009 you met with representatives of Kraft Foods to present a proposal to
run a bike path through the Hartmeyer property that is presently leased by Kraft. You
presented a variety of options for our review with the main purpose to bridge access from
Commercial Avenue to Roth Street. The option that appears to be most reasonable to
pursue would be the route that goes west around our parking lot to Roth Street.

After further review we feel that although there are several items of concern, we would like
to continue to work with the City to move this proposal forward. On a general note, our
areas of concern include enhancing our security system to allow complete surveillance of
the area being considered and to keep users of this bike path out of the Kraft parking lot.
Further, any final agreements will be reviewed by the Hartmeyer estate.

At our earlier meeting, you observed that there were other property owners that you also
needed to contact. Once you have received needed permission from them, please feel free
to get back in contact with us. . ’

Sincerely,
Hathy Bullis

Senior Project Manager
Desk: 608-285-3101

Cell: 608-445-6259

Fax: 608-285-6741
E-mail: kbullis@kraft.com

Cc: Kevin Bacon - Madison Plant Manager
Lisa Drake-Johnson - Senior Legal Assistant
Bob Steele — Chief Counsel
John Dattilo - Commercial Real Estate Manager




